
Communications Committee Report - meeting held on August 31, 2022 

 

• The next newsletter will come out in September.  We would like a community member to 

volunteer to assist with this task.   

 

• Mike DeVita and Marisa Boehme have resigned and we thank them both for their help on the 

committee.  We are looking for additional members to join the committee. 

 

• We are also interested in hearing from younger community members as how best to 

communicate and engage fresh faces.  Anyone with communication skills is encouraged to 

contact the office to volunteer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


